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Tiopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

8th Auguast, 1935.

Pl

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your letter of the l4th Sﬂhmbor
lastand subsequent correspondence respecting the steamer
"IRIS", I shall be obliged if you will kindly let me kmow,
for the information of the Committce, what arrangements are
rroposed %o be made for the Second -pecial Survey lice 1
to be carried out in view of the fact that the year of grace

will expire at the end of the present montih.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to ghe
Classification Cormittee.
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